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16th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Years 7-11: Wednesday 23rd October – Non Uniform Day 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Wednesday, 23rd October and in return ask that students 

bring in donations for the tombola and/or raffle which will be held at The Holt School Christmas Fair 

on Friday 6th December. 

 

Donations should be taken to The Holt Café before school and during registration. 

 

Without wanting to spoil the more informal nature of non-uniform day, students should still be 

dressed modestly, no short shorts, cropped tops etc. 

 

Thank you in advance for your kind contributions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Wendy Simmons 

Deputy School Business Manager 

 
 


